Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: May 6, 2020, 2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.
PLACE: GoToWebinar https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/232154590063662859
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Florida’s transportation system supports the nation’s 4th largest economy and 3rd largest population, provides 540,000 jobs, and directly affects our daily lives. Goods movement is a critical aspect of statewide impact and network usage. The FLFAC advises the Florida Department of Transportation by providing insight on freight-related priorities, issues, projects, and funding needs. The intent of all FLFAC meetings is to provide an open dialogue to advance discussion of critical freight-related topics – we welcome your participation and input!
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Holly Cohen at holly.cohen@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Holly Cohen at holly.cohen@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Holly Cohen at holly.cohen@dot.state.fl.us.
